
Enrollment Verifications 

 Current law school students can obtain official enrollment certification through the 
National Student Clearinghouse by logging into their MyUBalt portal.  

• https://myubalt.ubalt.edu/ 
• My Student Center 
• On the left, under “Other Academic Information” click the drop down to select 

“Enrollment Verification”. 

Outside of the standard fall and spring semesters, students requiring enrollment 
verification should contact us at  lawregoffice@ubalt.edu for assistance. 

 

Degree Verifications 

Employers, background screening agencies, and other third parties seeking degree 
verification should visit the National Student Clearinghouse Degree Verification Services. 
There is a fee for this service.  

Alumni who need proof of a degree should order an official transcript. 
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